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NEW FUNDING
FOR 2
HOSPITALS

SABRINA GAMROT
sgamrot@mississauga.net

Mississauga MPPs gathered at Credit
Valley Hospital on Thursday, Jan. 30 to an-
nounce new provincial funding of $4.6 mil-
lion for Trillium Health Partners, which
oversees three hospitals in Mississauga and
Etobicoke. MPP Sheref Sabawy was joined
by Peel MPPs Rudy Cuzzetto, Natalia Kusen-
dova, Nina Tangri as well as Christine Ho-
garth (Etobicoke-Lakeshore) and CEO of
Trillium Health Partmers Michelle DiEma-
nuele. The funding will be used to maintain
and upgrade hospital infrastructures and to
fund repairs.

"These investments will help ensure that
patients in Mississauga, Etobicoke and
across Peel can receive the care they need in
asafe and comfortable setting," said Sabawy
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Riziero Vertolli/Torstar
Mississauga MPPs were at Credit Valley
Hospital to announce new funding for
infrastructure repairs for Trillium Health
Partners, which oversees iwo hospitals in
Mississauga and one in Etobicoke.

in a release.
Credit Valley Hospital will receive the
bulk of the funding, about $3.3 million, fol-

lowed by Mississauga Hospital with a total

of $975,000 and Etobicoke's Queensway
Health Centre with $400,000. Upgrades will
be made to the nurse call system at both
Credit Valley and Mississauga Hospital,
while Queensway Health Cenfre will have
their elevator system upgraded, among oth-
er projects. The funding is part the Health
Infrastructure Renewal Fund, which will
see a government investment of $175 million
across 131 hospitals this year.




